From: Clive Fuller

Sent: 27 February 2018 15:36

To: Lester, Robert

Subject: 2017/6906/ P: Copy of Certificate B

Dear Mr Lester

Thank you for taking the time to discuss the above planning application with me

As I explained to you the other residents of 44 Goldhurst Terrace had absolutely no knowledge of the above proposed planning application . The first any of us knew about it was when we were informed by our neighbour at No 46. I would appreciate it if you could send me a copy of Certificate B where Mr Agam has confirmed that he informed the Freeholder & his neighbours of his planning intentions .

Thank you

Clive Fuller